
Missing patient from Queen Elizabeth
Hospital was found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     Regarding a missing patient case earlier, the spokesperson for Queen
Elizabeth Hospital (QEH) today (October 26) made the following update
announcement:

     A 30-year-old female pregnant patient who was found missing earlier at
QEH was located in Tai Kok Tsui yesterday (October 25) afternoon. The patient
was sent back to the hospital for medical check-up. The patient and the fetus
are in stable condition.
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